
 

        

 POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

  HEADS UP!    

13
th

 March 2020 

 

 

I thought you might like to hear from some children about their 
wonderful trip this week:  
 

Tudor visit to Bramall Hall 
By Ollie and Eden 
 

 
 

On Wednesday 11/3/2020, class 2 went with our teacher, Mrs 
Blackwell, to Bramall Hall to learn more about the fascinating 
Tudors, which is our history topic.  When we arrived our tour 
guide (Elaine) guided us into a building. Elaine was extremely 
hospitable. We were then led to a room as we were early so 
Elaine could set up.  After that we were guided into a separate 
building, the grand Tudor house, which belonged to William and 
Dorothy Davenport.  The highlights of the trip were dressing up 
as rich and poor Tudor folk and quill writing because we learnt 
how to write our name in olden day script. Please check out our 

class page for some photos. 
 
Please make sure children have trainers in school with them on a 
Thursday for their Rugby coaching by Sale Sharks. 
 
I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley 
 



Dates for week commencing 16th March include: 
 
 

Monday 16th March  - Y6 Booster Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 

 
Tuesday 17th March         - Swimming 

-     PTA Meeting 5.15pm – All welcome 

 
Wednesday 18th March  - Year 3/4 ICT Computing Workshop  

                                               at Ash Grove School  

     
 

Thursday 19th March -       Sale Sharks Rugby Coaching 

-       Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 2.45 – 3.15pm 
                                     

Friday 20th March        - Macclesfield Substation 

 
Sunday 22nd March  - Mothering Sunday Family Service 

      10.45am at St. Christopher’s 

                                    
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

          


